
AJHS Student ID Policy 

1. 8th grade students wear their student identifications on gold lanyards provided by the school.   

2. 9th grade students wear their student identifications on blue lanyards provided by the school. 

3. Student IDs are to be worn at all times. 

4. Any AJHS student who does not have his/her student ID during 1st block (or at any other time of 

the day) should promptly report to the front office and get a temporary student ID from Ms. 

Neloms.  This temporary ID must be returned back to Ms. Neloms no later than 3:30 pm that 

school day.  Failure to do so will result in a potential financial charge for a replacement ($5) 

and/or disciplinary action. 

Progressive Discipline Consequences for Not Having and Wearing the School-Issued Student ID: 

  1st Offense:     Warning 

  2nd Offense:  One after-school detention assigned 

  3rd Offense: Two after-school detentions assigned 

4th and additional offenses:         One day In-School Suspension (ISS); Habitual failure to                                          

have the student ID may result in multiple days of ISS or  

even Out-of-School Suspension  

5. If a student loses, misplaces or does not have the student ID, a replacement cost of $5 will be 

due immediately.  Mrs. Rainer in the media center is the contact person for this. 

 

 


